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Renee Reagan, Director of Transportation 

 
  

 
“Strive for Five for School Bus Safety” 

 

July, 2023 
 

Dear Kindergarten Parents or Guardians, 
 
You and your kindergarten student are invited to attend the Webster Transportation Department’s 16th 
annual school bus safety event.  Our school bus drivers have created this school bus safety program 
specifically to teach the children five of the most important safety procedures of riding a school bus.  The 
areas we will be focusing on are: 
 

 Loading and unloading the bus    Proper crossing procedures 
 Danger zones surrounding the bus    Appropriate behavior on the bus 

 Emergency Equipment/Evacuation 
 
Our program will be held at the Webster School Bus Garage, 1000 Document Drive.  However, in order 
to give our first-time riders the opportunity to be on a school bus, we will pick up and drop off everyone 
at the Willink Middle School, 900 Publisher’s Parkway.  The school buses will pick up at Willink, depart 
promptly at the times listed on the back of this page, and take everyone to the Bus Garage.  Please park 
your vehicle in the southwest parking lot of the campus.  There will be someone there to help direct you.  
We will load buses at the main entrance near the flagpole.  You should arrive at Willink 10 minutes prior 
to departure.  To accommodate all of the kindergarten students in the District we encourage you to attend 
on the date and time specified for your school (see schedule on the back).  If you are unable to attend 
when your school is scheduled, you may try another session.  Each session will last a little over one (1) 
hour.  Private and Parochial (non-public) kindergarteners may attend any session.  Unfortunately, due to 
limited space we are only able to accommodate new kindergarteners and their parents/guardians.   

 

The program is held outside and will take place rain or shine.  Please dress appropriately.  
 
We are very excited to have you and your children attend our “Strive for Five for School Bus Safety” 
event.  
 
Hope to see you there. 
 
 
Renee M. Reagan 
Director of Transportation 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Safety Program Schedule 
 
 

School buses will pick up and drop off everyone at the Willink Middle School, 900 Publisher’s Parkway.  
The school buses will depart promptly at the times listed below and take everyone to the Bus Garage.  We 
should be returning to Willink around 7:15 PM. 

 
 

 School and Session        Date Departure Time 
 
 Plank South August 7, 2023      6:00 PM 
 
 Klem South           August 8, 2023      6:00 PM 
 
 Dewitt           August 8, 2023      6:00 PM 
 
 Klem North           August 9, 2023      6:00 PM 
 
 Schlegel          August 9, 2023      6:00 PM 
 
 Plank North                 August 10, 2023      6:00 PM 
 
 State August 10, 2023      6:00 PM 

 
  

 
  

 
  

 
  

 
  

 
  

 
  

 


